
NELARC BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
October 30, 2018 
At the Ouachita Valley Public Library on McMillan 
 
ATTENDING: 
Jim Ragsdale W5LA, President 
Mark Ketchell K5ER, Vice President 
Ruth Ragsdale WM5LA, Secretary/Treasurer 
Frank Adams KK5CF, Past President 
Mark Baxley K5MSB, Director 
 
Meeting started at 6:00 PM.  
 
Ruth Ragsdale gave a financial report. 
 
Jim Ragsdale reported about the operation at West Monroe High School on October 19. The STEM 
teacher was there during the operation. It was national School Club Roundup week and several 
contacts were made via SSB. 
 
Jim Ragsdale will be conducting a Technician license ham cram for the STEM students at West 
Monroe High School on November 17. 
 
Our Christmas party will be on December 4 at BBQ West, 4900 Cypress Street at 6:00 PM. We have a 
room rented but everyone will go thru the line to get what they wish to eat before going to the room. 
 
Mark Ketchell will handle the committee for the nomination of officers for 2019. 
 
We are working on booking the West Monroe Convention Center for April 27, 2019, for our annual 
hamfest. 
 
We booked Kiroli Park on June 22 and 23, 2019, for Field Day next year. 
 
NELARC is an AARL affiliated club.  
  
Meeting adjourned at 7:00 PM. 
 
Jim Ragsdale, President 


